Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 8:12 PM

To: yuval@sbpacificgroup.com

Cc: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health; Nicole Gotberg; IGAL SARAFTY (igal@pacbayinv.com)
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No RO0003218, 378 Grand Ave, Oakland

Good Evening Yuval:

| received your voice message today and tried to call but was sent to a company directory voice message system and
thus did not leave a message.

Alameda County has listed your site as eligible for closure on the State Water Resources Control Board GeoTracker
website and is proceeding with the closure process. You will be receiving a letter this week outlining the steps involved
in the closure process that must be completed prior to issuing the Remedial Action Completion Certificate. Please call
me if you have any questions.

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Chief — Land Water Division

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org




